From: Richard Butt 
Sent: 11 October 2015 14:02
To: Nathanael Stock
Subject: 15/01693/F | Demolition of an existing dwelling and a range of large scale equestrian buildings and the erection of a replacement dwelling including associated works and landscaping (resubmission of 14/02157/F) | Muddle Barn Farm Colony Road Sibford Gower

I would object to this planning permission being granted.

Sibford Gower Parish Council's objection to the original application sums up the reasons fairly well  for why it should not be granted,  also the current pertinent objections from local residents should be taken into consideration, particularly the objection by Malcolm Bannister in respect of a further drive way on to Colony Road.

I house the size of that in the  application needs to be set in the middle of 600 acres not on the edge of 30 acres within metres of the original New Barn Farm House.

I have asked the ecology officer at Cherwell District Council to investigate the Ecology Survey submitted for the application as it would appear that there are causes for concern in respect of its content...or lack of content,

Richard Butt
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Sibford Gower

Banbury
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